
We all have been busy with our 2011 banquet budgets and merchandise orders.  
We are working with many vendors for items and getting our orders done now is  
due to deadlines the vendors have for the orders.  We need to have the product  
into Edgefield in time to start shipping out January 2011 banquets.

All staff will be heading to Edgefield the week on June 14-18 for our summer  
meeting.

Our 2010 banquets are still happening across the state from now through  
September if you can help out a local chapter in the area even if your chapter  
has held their banquet already please contact the chairman, we all know the  
committees can always use extra help and with the summer and fall banquets  
everyone is busy with vacations and school sports so please give them a helping  
hand if you can. All the banquets are listed in the nwtf.org web site under your  
state info.

Our Leadership Weekend will once again be in State College at the Ramada with  
out fun shoot and BBQ being held at the Tyrone Sportsman’s club on Saturday  
July 31st followed by Sunday’s meeting at the Ramada in State College. A mailing  
will be going out to all local chapter presidents soon.

Here are the latest PA membership numbers as of May 27 th.

 
Regular                                5738
WITO                                   1521
W/S                                        103
Sponsor                                  857
Life                                         359
Diamond Life                            30

      Silver life 10
      Gold Life   2
      Patron Life   9
      Guardian   3
      Centurion   2
      One Quarter Million                   3

JAKES                                  2655
Xtreme JAKES                      1157

                                                   12,449 total members


